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I met briefly with Todd Slack of YKDFN in Bechoko on August 30th and 31st 2012.  As 

described in the attached e-mail, he indicated that the YKDFN may not make formal subject-

specific presentations in the Giant hearing, but is planning to present a summary of its position 

on the first day.  He also clarified that the YKDFN supports its technical arguments submitted to 

date in writing. 

 

(Original signed by) 

____________________________ 

Alan Ehrlich 

Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board  

 

 

 






